11.

TILT YOUTH'ZONE FESTIVAL REVIEW

The Leisure Manager reported on the above festival, which was an initiative of the
Youth 2000 Advisory Group of Turning Point 2000. The festival was held
between Friday 7 April and Saturday 15 April.

In view of the success of the festival, the report recommended that the Council,
through the Leisure Unit, take over the management of the festival as an annual
event for the young people of Christchurch, and that core funding of $40,000 be
sought in the 2001/02 Financia Plan round for the festival.

The Committee decided:

1. That the management committee be thanked for hosting a successful
festival.

2. That the request for core funding for the festival be considered by the
Committee at the time of the six-monthly review or as part of the 2001/02
Financial Plan process.


Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


